LAXMAN PUBLIC SCHOOL, HAUZ KHAS ENCLAVE, NEW DELH|
No. LPS/2017-2018/05 (SMSs) 8" April 2017

For Classes VIl to X

Dear Parent,

Kindly note that Monday 17" April, 2017, school will be closed for the students of classes VIl to X
due to CI?SE exam. Unit test will now be held on Tuesday 18" April, 2017.

(Ms. s. Agnihotri)
HoS



